APRIL NEWSLETTER

P7 Photographs

The school photographer will be in school on 28th April to take P7 photographs.  Pupils can wear clothes of their choice on the day.

Cycling Proficiency
All P6/P7 pupils are encouraged to take part in the cycling proficiency training which will take place after school on a Thursday beginning 29th April and running from 2.45pm-3.45pm.  Miss Grant will be providing the training and your child will be receiving a more detailed consent note before the end of this week.

Scholastic Book Club

You will be receiving a Scholastic Book Club magazine during April from which you will be able to order books for your child/children.  All funds raised will be used to purchase novels for P5-P7 class.

Dates for Diary

May Bank Holidays – Monday 3rd May
                                 Friday 28th May & Monday 31st May

Sponsored Walk – Friday 7th May

All proceeds raised will enable us to have special end of year picnics and games for all classes as trips will not be taking place due to Covid-19.

Recycling Clothes

Our recycling clothes appeal closes this Wednesday at 9.30am.  A big thankyou to all who helped with this appeal.

Social Distancing
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Again please ensure social distancing at the school gates.  We strongly discourage parents meeting and chatting at the school gates.  It is important we continue to keep our school pupils and staff safe and would greatly appreciate everyone’s support in this matter.
